
Policy No.1250 

Wahluke School District  

STUDENT REPRESENTATIVES TO THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

It is the intent of the Board that we have both a Junior and Senior student 

representative; with the position of Junior representative to be a two year term.  

This is for the purpose of the Junior representative acting as a mentor the following 

year to the new Jr. representative. If we do not have candidates from both the 

Junior and Senior class, the board will consider the candidates who apply and 

choose the most qualified even if this means we have candidates who are both 

Seniors or both Juniors. To facilitate the goal to have a Junior and Senior 

representative we encourage Sophomores to apply in the Spring of the preceding 

year in order to begin serving the following fall. In the case that we have no 

returning representatives we invite Sophomore and Junior Students to apply to fill 

vacancies. 
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